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********************************************************************** 

The Hollow Log will be open at lunch today.   

 

Gordon Head Winter Dance:  Grizzlies!  Leadership is excited to announce that we will be hosting a first ever Gordon 

Head Winter Dance on Thursday, December 20th, from 1-2:30 pm.  DJ Lance will be spinning the tracks to help you 

dance your way into the winter holidays. Ticket sales will begin in the gathering area this Wednesday, and will be $5 per 

ticket.  You must buy your tickets in advance.  

 

The money raised will go to Victoria’s Youth Empowerment Society.  This organization helps support teens in our 

community through assistance with issues related to addictions, mental health, housing, and education, to name a few.   

 

For $5 you get to dance to raise money to help youth in our community, get into the holiday spirit and have fun with your 

friends.  Throughout the dance there will be a concession and draw prizes. Get your tickets early to avoid the last minute 

rush!   

 

For those of you who do not wish to attend the dance there will be an alternative activity provided.  More details about 

the alternative activities closer to December 20th. 

 

All Leadership Students who can help with making snowflakes for the dance and decorating shoe boxes, come to Ms. 

Hoyt's room after you have eaten your lunch today.  

 

MUSIC: 

Musical Theatre: Here is an important announcement for Musical Theatre students:  There will be a practice for musical 

theatre at lunch recess today.  Once again, musical theatre students: practice today at 12:15 in the music room.  

 

After School Strings today is a combination class of Intermediate and 2nd year classes. 2nd year strings are only needed 

until 3:25. Intermediate students will continue rehearsing until 3:50. 

 

BASKETBALL 

The Grade 8 Boys Team had a great game against Monterey yesterday.The game was a battle between two aggressive, 

strong teams. In the end, Monterey won out. Great game boys! The team’s next game is at PCS on Wednesday. 

The Grade 6/7 Girls Competitive Basketball Team has a game against St. Pat’s today after school.  Team members are 

asked to meet in the gathering space after school today. 

 

Grade 7 Boys Team plays their first playoff game today at GHMS. Come out and cheer the team on if you can!  

Grade 6/7 Girls Team has their playoff game today at SMU.  

Good luck to both teams today! 
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INTRAMURALS 

Today will be the last lunch hour for basketball intramural. Thanks to all those who participated in this - it was fun to 

watch the teams every week! We will have intramurals for volleyball starting sometime in January - once the school teams 

are up and running. 

The games today will be:  12:15   Team 3 vs 6  and Team 4 vs. 5       12:25  Team 6 vs 4  and Team 10 vs 5 

VOLLEYBALL 

Volleyball registration has begun.  If you have not yet registered, please go to Mr Ross’ room at nutrition break to do so 

today.  

Basketball Camps begin this week: 

Grade 7 Girls will have a volleyball camp Friday morning at 7:30 am.  

Grade 8 Girls will have a 1 hour camp Friday after school this week.  

 


